
 

  
 
 

 
 

 
Mr. Luke Manning, 
Senior Economist, 
Commission for Aviation Regulation 
Dublin 2  
 
By email to: info@aviationreg.ie 
Cc: lukemanning@aviationreg.ie 
 
10th November 2021 
 
 Re: Response to supplementary consultation on RP3 Performance Plan 
 
Dear Luke,  
 
Thank you for providing the update on the Irish RP3 Performance Plan based on STATFOR October 
forecast published on the 15th October.  
 
International Airlines Group which includes Aer Lingus, British Airways (who will also submit their 
response separately), BA CityFlyer, Iberia and Vueling fully supports IATA’s and BA’s submissions.  
 
In particular, we fully support the decision to update the plan to include the updated STATFOR 
forecast, which has a much-required positive effect on unit rates.  
 
We also support the questions raised by IATA relating to the training and recruitment of ATCOs. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Colin Betteridge, Head of Regulation and User Charges, IAG GBS  
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